
Richard Shapiro
Brunswick
LD 998
Dear Committee Members, my name is Richard Shapiro.  
I live in Brunswick, and I am testifying in support of  “LD 998 An Act Regarding an 
Employer's Authority to Prohibit an Employee from Storing a Firearm in the 
Employee's Vehicle”
Please vote "Ought to Pass" this proposal.
This proposition simply eliminates a pointless relic of Maine’s 
pre-Constitutional-Carry days. The law dates from the time when a permit was 
required everywhere for concealed carry. As of now, it is no more than a pointless 
impediment for the law abiding citizens of Maine. 
Repealing this law does not affect public safety. It simply frees law abiding Mainers 
to act as their constitutional rights allow without a needless hurdle.


